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Sent from my iPad I want to send my disapproval on this zoning suggestion. This would just add to the construction
supposedly suggested for Old Bardstown Road. We have projects going on at 8803,8805 , 8807, 8915, 9300,9308
,8915,9413 and 9417 . This is way to much for a 2 lane road . We have so much traffic here know because people
use Old Bardstown Road as a cut through to get around Bardstown Road traffic . Know you want to tear up both
ends of the road . Plus we definitely don’t need another Goodwill store. There’s one less than 3 miles of this location
in each direction . All this construction will remove nature’s barrier between Old Bardstown Road and Bardstown
Road. Your are taking away residential property and lowering all of your property values . Nobody would like to
live out here in all this construction. You will have projects going on each ends of the road .  All this additional
traffic is not save for all the school bus traffic we have . It was bad enough that Old Bardstown Woods homeowners
lost the zoning change in the planning meeting to the storage unit proposal at 8915 Old Bardstown Road . 230
beautiful homes to a storage unit . What a terrific decision. Please keep our road save and protect property values
and vote no to these new policies. Thanks Ken Riddle 10906 Bardstown Wood Boulevard 40291 .
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